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Short title Invitation to Colleges to review their admissions processes 
 

Identifying 
number 

R01 

Request for 
action by 

Colleges 

Text of request 
 
 

 
The journey from a call to ministry being discerned and affirmed to 
engaging with an appropriate training pathway as an MiT can contain 
hurdles which can lead women to drop out. (Note the Statistics on the 
PV website that show fewer women than men entering training.) 
 
Helen Stokley’s research identifies a number of issues which she is 
exploring and she invites other colleges to join her in reviewing the 
way in which admission to training happens. The aim is to reduce 
drop-out throughout the pathway into training. 
 
This is not straightforward as colleges have different arrangements 
for degree validation, and collaboration with Associations will no 
doubt be needed. 
 
There is an opportunity at the September 2024 Colleges’ Conference 
to agree a remit for this work. 
 
The request for change is: 
That the Colleges agree a remit from which their admissions 
processes can be reviewed. 
 
 

Relevant co-
researcher 
reports 

Enabling women to prepare for ministerial training so they engage 
and flourish as Ministers-in-Training 

Relevant 
Theological 
Reflections 

Group 1 

Location on 
Requests Map 

Vocational pathway – Phase II – Accessing training 

 
Agreed at the Project Violet Co-researchers conference on 17 April 2024. 
 

https://view.officeapps.live.com/op/view.aspx?src=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.baptist.org.uk%2FPublisher%2FFile.aspx%3FID%3D346175&wdOrigin=BROWSELINK

